
December 5, 1932

R. F. SÎR w, Esq. ,
President McGill Musical Association.

Dear Mr. Shaw,

Let me acknowledge your letter of 

November 30th In which you tell me that the annual 

concert will he held on Tuesday, December 6th.

I am very scarry indeed that I shall not have the 

pleasure of hearing it, hut on that evening I 

have another engagement.

Ever yours faithfully.
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